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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Initial Release Notification - State North Platte F26 Pad

Brian Dodek <BDodek@bonanzacrk.com> Sun, Feb 9, 2014 at 8:10 PM
To: "rick.allison@state.co.us" <rick.allison@state.co.us>, "rrudisill@co.weld.co.us" <rrudisill@co.weld.co.us>
Cc: Peg Young <pyoung@bonanzacrk.com>, Tom Peterson <TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com>, Justin Solomon
<jsolomon@ltenv.com>

Gentlemen,
 
The field reported an incident at the location below that occurred at approximately 23:45 yesterday
evening (2/8/14). Flowback fluid was released outside containment. The current estimated volume is less
than two bbls.  Crews have already initiated removal of the impacted soil.  Bonanza Creek personnel are
investigating the incident.  Additional information will be reported on this incident via the submittal of
the Form 19.
 
State North Platte F-26 Pad
NWNW Sec 26 – T5N –R63W
Approximately 2BBL of flowback fluids released outside containment.
 
I will follow up with a copy of our Form 19 once completed. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Brian Dodek
(303) 483-5486
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